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association of university and college employees 

Industrial ~lat ions Centre 
Queen's University 
Kingston, Ontario 

. Dear Sir or Madam: 

February 9, 1982 

Please consider this letter as our order for the 1981 edition of 
THE CURRENT INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS SCENE. If the last issue to be published 
was 1980, send this one. 

We will anticipate receipt of your covering invoice along with the 
publication itself. Thank you . 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Staff Representative 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 
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